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Members of the Faculty Grievance Advisory Panel reported four contacts by 

faculty members or librarians during the 2004-05 academic year.  Two of said 

grievances were resolved prior to any request for a Board of Review being made. 

 

Two requests for Boards of Review were filed resulting in the composition of two 

boards.  Both Boards of Review are currently in progress. 

 

 


